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Seneca’s  (ITS) Team would like to remind you to complete the registration process for Multi-

Factor Authentication if you have not done so already. 

Multi-Factor Authentication (MFA) will be required for all students to access these

applications:

Blackboard (Learn@Seneca) beginning Monday, Jan. 24, 2022

StudentVPN beginning Monday, Jan. 31, 2022

Microsoft Office365 beginning Monday, Feb. 7, 2022

To register your Seneca account with MFA, visit the student MFA page on the Seneca ITS

website.
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